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Achieving More Together as God’s Children 

School News: 
 
Sports Week medals 
 
We had a very special visitor in last week’s assembly. ‘Flame’s’ from SSP came into assembly 
to help Mr Farnell present the Sports Week winner’s medals. 

 
Sustrans School Award 
 
We are proud of all the children that cycled, scooted or walked to school.  All of your hard work 
resulted in us being awarded the Sustrans Bronze School Mark for excellence in sustainable 
travel.  Well done everyone!  
 
 

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Party 

Year 6 had a wonderful evening when we hosted our Year 6 Leavers’ 
Party.  The children all looked amazing and enjoyed fine dining and had 
lots of fun.  A big thank you to everyone for all of their help. 
 
As our Year 6 prepare to leave and start their lives at different secondary 
schools, we want to wish them all the very best.  Mrs Pallister would like 
to thank all of Year 6 for making it such a great year and hopes that they  
continue to achieve everything they wish for in their new schools. 

Star of the Week - 10th July 2015 
 
Nursery am   -  McKenzie 
Nursery pm   -  Airren 
Reception     -  Alex 
Class 1    -  Rory 
Class 2    -  Lily-May & Ryan 
Class 3    -  Leon         
Class 4    -  Matilda 
Class 5    -  Whole class 
Class 6    -  Aysha 

All the Staff at St John’s would like to wish you a lovely summer.   

We would like to remind the children to stay safe  

and enjoy the holidays! 

 

See you all on Thursday 3rd September! 

Headteacher’s News: 
 
Today, we say a fond farewell to Mrs Fuller who retires after 22 Years at St John’s.  We would like to wish her 
a long and happy retirement and thank her for all her care and dedication. 

Early Years: 

Well done to all the Nursery and Reception       
children for a super sports day yesterday.  We had 
beautiful weather and enjoyed watching all our  
future Olympians. 
 
The Nursery Team hope you all have a fantastic     
Summer Holiday and wish all those moving up to     
Reception Class the very best. 
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